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29 May 2023 
 
Chief Executive  
Central Hawkes Bay District Council 
PO Box 127 
Waipawa 4210 
Attention: Tiffany Gray 
 
Sent via: districtplan@chbdc.govt.nz 
 
Dear Tiffany  
 
Decision of Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency on the recommendation of Central Hawke’s Bay District Council in 
relation to the Proposed Central Hawkes Bay District Plan Decisions on Designations 
 
Thank you for your email dated 25 May 2023 advising of the recommendation of the Central Hawke’s Bay District Council 
in relation to the Proposed Central Hawke’s Bay District Plan Decisions on Designations. The recommendation of the 
Council is that the modifications sought by Waka Kotahi to its state highway designations are confirmed with the proposed 
modifications including those set out in the 3 February 2023 Errata Memo (Decision 12.1.5). 
 
I confirm that pursuant to Section 172 of the Resource Management Act 1991, Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency (Waka 
Kotahi) accepts the recommendation of the Council. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above or wish to discuss matters further, please feel free to contact Stefania 
Chrzanowska via email at stefania.chrzanowska@nzta.govt.nz . 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mike Scott   
Principal Planner  
Poutiaki Taiao / Environmental Planning, System Design, on behalf of Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency 
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